
  20th June 2017 

Kilsyth Primary School Production 
 

 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
The School production this year will be ‘Captain Kelly’s Diamond’. It will take place in 
Centennial Hall at Mt Lilydale College on the 20th of September at 7 pm. 
 
All students will take part in the production as part of their curriculum.   
‘Captain Kelly’s Diamond’ is a funny and entertaining show about a Ship Captain with 
a useless crew, who spend more time getting into mischief than actually helping their 
Captain.  
 
We would like as many parents as possible involved. We will be organising a parent 
meeting for all those who would like to help with set construction, props, costumes 
and all the other areas needed to create a successful production.  
 
 
Thank you  
Miss Sara-Jane Vaughan  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
If you are interested in helping out with the production please write your name and your 
child’s name and class and return it to their classroom teacher.  
 
Name:____________________________________________________ 
                                  
Childs name & class: ________________________________________ 
 
Area I can help with (please circle all that apply):  
 
Set construction Set Decoration          Costumes      Props    Miscellaneous/Other 

 
 


